
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
It has been a very busy start to term 2 and thank you to all our year 3 and 5 students for their 
calm approach to NAPLAN last week. 
 

Mothers’ Day Stall  
Last week the P&C held our Mothers’ Day stall. What an amazing array of beautiful gifts there 
were for the students to purchase. I know that all our mums would have loved their special 
surprise on Mothers’ Day. I would like to thank Mrs Marks, Mrs LeMaire, Mrs Bonnice and their 
team for the outstanding job they have done in organising and coordinating the stall and 
sourcing and purchasing the gifts. I would also like to thank the many mums, dads and 
grandparents who worked on the stall helping the students make their big choices and also all 
the mums who were involved in the preparation for the day. 

 
 
                                            
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAPLAN 
All Year 3 and year 5 students completed the NAPLAN assessments this week in Language 
Conventions, Writing, Reading and Numeracy. Thank you to Mrs Young for her coordination and 
to all our year three, year five and support staff for their hard work in ensuring students had a 
calm and supportive environment.  We should receive the students’ results before the 
conclusion of Term 3. However, please remember that this assessment is only a snapshot in time 
and teachers assess and monitor students learning throughout the year. 
 
 

Principal’s Message  

    Werrington Public School  

     Term 2 Week 4, 21st  May, 2018 

Dates for your calendar! 
 

 
25th May: Penrith Cup 
King House—Pancake 
mixes to be brought in 
for fundraiser , orders for 
pancakes due.  
 
28th May: Last day for 
Canteen Meal Deal 
Orders.  
P & C dinner pack orders 
for disco due. 
 
30th May: Canteen Meal 
Deal Day.  
 
31st May: P & C Disco.  
5pm—8pm. 
 
1st June: Instalment 3 for 
stage 3 camp due $50.00. 
 
7th June: King fundraiser, 
pancake morning tea. 
 
22nd June: NAIDOC Cup 
 
4th July: Primary 
athletics carnival 
 
6th July: Last day Term 2 
 
 
 

Address    Werrington Public School, Armstein Crescent, WERRINGTON  NSW  2747  
School Email      werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    Phone  02 9623 7077 



Costco Donation 
Last week, Rhoel from Costco at Marsden Park, donated school bags for all students in our support unit. These students then 
had the opportunity to choose and take home a new school bag. The bags also included some work folders, a pencil case, a pair  
of safety scissors and an eraser. 
I would like to thank Rhoel and Costco at Marsden Park for their very kind donation to our students.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Zone Cross Country  
Congratulations to the 38 children who represented our school at the zone cross-country. They were sensational ambassadors 
for our school! Thank you to Mr Bale and Mr Cordingley for their coordination of the day. 
  

Playgroup 
Our playgroup is held in the OOSH room from 9.15am until 11am every Friday and coordinated by camp Australia staff. It is a 
great way for your toddler or pre-schooler to interact with other children, and is also a great social opportunity for the parents 
and carers! Please contact the school office if you need further information.   
 

Teacher Professional Learning 
Regularly, teachers and staff undertake professional learning to keep up to date with the latest theory, research and practice in 
education. Many of these are held after school hours! These sessions have included: 
  

 Mrs Moses attended Adobe experience manager and school website service training; 

 Mrs Brandies and Mrs Thompson attended emotion coaching training; 

 Mrs Moses attended Work Health and Safety Training; 

 Mrs Broadhurst attended anti-racism coordinator training; and  

 Mrs Buchan attended a library network meeting. 
 
Our teachers also attend professional learning sessions after school one afternoon per week, currently all staff are participating 
in online sessions related to the new Science and Technology syllabus.  

 
AECG Meeting  
A meeting of the Yarramundi Aboriginal Education Consultative Group will be held at Kingswood Park Public School at 3.30pm 
on Wednesday 30th May. If you are interested in attending, please contact the secretary, Miss Ella, at our school. 

 
Keeping up to date 
There are many ways to keep up to date with what is happening at Werrington Public School. You can check out what is          
happening  through the newsletter, notes home, our Facebook page, school website and the Skoolbag app.  
We are currently working to link our school calendar to the Skoolbag app and our school website will be moving  to the new 
Adobe platform shortly. 
 

Have a great fortnight! 
Mrs Avery  
Principal 
 

Quote of the Week 

“Learn from yesterday, live for today, hope for tomorrow.”  
-- Albert Einstein 
 
 



 



______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to the office ASAP 
 

Yes I would like to Volunteer 
 
Name:__________________________      Phone:_________________________ 
 
  
                  I would like to help at the disco 

Werrington Public School P&C Update  

The P & C along with our school community would like to extend a very warm welcome to our new      
principal Mrs Avery!  We thank you for the support you have already shown the P & C and look forward 
to working with you! :)  
  
Our Mothers Day Stall was a great success!  We would like to thank our 12 volunteers along with Mrs   
Moses for her assistance with the stall and the raffle!  We know the children enjoyed purchasing a gift for 
their special person and we hope our Werrington Mums, Nanna's and special carers enjoyed their 
day.  Congratulations to our Raffle winners!  A special thanks to Mrs Watson, Hogs Breath St Marys, Thai 
La Ong Werrington, Woolworths Cranebrook and Glamourlicious Beauty Services for donating some priz-
es for our raffle. 
  
We are having a disco to welcome Mrs Avery to our school and to give her an opportunity to meet more 
families in a social environment.  The disco is on the 31st May, if you haven't received a note please see 
the office to pre order your sausage sizzle.  It would be wonderful to see our  families attend.  If you can 
volunteer some time to assist with cooking or putting the dinner packs together please contact Tanya on  
0408 672 958 or fill in the slip below and return it to the office asap. 
  
Our first P & C meeting for the year will be held on Friday 1st June at 2pm in the staffroom.  It's a very  
informal casual chat and we encourage and warmly invite you to attend.  It's another great opportunity 
to meet our new Principal and to raise any concerns or suggestions for our school.   
 
Any suggestions can always be emailed to us at werringtonpandc@gmail.com 
Thank you for your continued support!  
 
P & C Committee 

mailto:werringtonpandc@gmail.com


 



 



 



 


